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Dear MPs,


My name is Mauricio


I strongly support new the new laws to ban outdated, polluting farm practices that are harming our great barrier
 Reef. And would like to urge you to pass this changes and any related law that could help this national symbol
 and critically important part of our oceans ecosystem.


Thanks in advance for your consideration,


Best regards,


Mauricio NUNEZ MUNOZ
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